Email 070515 from Council re HRA App 4

From: Helen Del Piano

Sent: 07 May 2015 12:14

To: Tony Blackburn

Cc: Jane Saleh

Subject: Updated Appendix 4 of HRA

Tony,

Further to my response to Matter 5, Question 5.5 (Para 5.5.4), | have now amended
Appendix 4 of the Habitats Regulation Assessment as suggested by Natural England in their
email dated 22/04/15 (Appended to the Council’s Matter 1 hearing statement). Please find
attached 2 copies - a track change version showing my amendments and a final copy.

Helen

Helen Del Piano
Senior Planning Officer

Development Plans Team
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